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• 
OFFICIO OF TIIR PRESIDENT 

• 

TYLER STATE COLLEGE 
100 E. BistrrA 

TYLER, TEXAS 75701 

September 26, 1974 

To: Board of Regents, Tyler Sta olle e 

From: James H. Stewart, Jr. 

Subject: Administrative Notes 

I. Governor Dolph Briscoe to Visit Tyler 

Governor Briscoe has scheduled a visit and speech in 
Tyler on Monday, October 7, 1974. George Pirtle and 
Ben Fitzgerald, who head the planning committee for 
the Governor's visit, have invited regents and wives to 
be seated at a special table during the meeting which 
includes a barbecue dinner. The meeting will begin at 
7 pm in Harvey Hall. Please return the attached card 
at your earliest convenience in order that I may secure 
your tickets and advise the planning committee about the 
number of reserved places that we will need for Tyler 
State College. Of course, the committee is hopeful that 
our entire board and your wives can be present. 

Your tickets will be available in the lobby of Harvey Hall 
upon your arrival. 

Corrected 1974 Fall Semester Enrollment 

Maximo= 214 5015-0711 

The official enrollment for the current semester is 873 
instead of the 864 number reported to you last week. This 
is a 72 percent increase over our enrollment one year 
ago. In addition to the 873 official count we have several 
students enrolled for non-credit work. Non-credit enroll-
ments cannot be counted officially although these students 
pay regular fees. 
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